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Dr. Benjamin Cavilla sanctioned for inappropriate conduct with 
patient 
 
Edmonton, AB – A CPSA Hearing Tribunal has sanctioned Dr. Benjamin Cavilla, a family 
physician from Calgary, after he admitted to failing to maintain physician-patient boundaries 
and being intoxicated in the presence of a patient. 
 
In 2021, Dr. Cavilla consumed cannabis prior to a planned virtual meeting with his patient 
and made personal, inappropriate disclosures to the patient during the meeting and 
afterwards via text messages. Also in 2021, Dr. Cavilla violated appropriate boundaries 
when he met his patient in a motel room for non-medical purposes and became intoxicated 
after ingesting cocaine in the presence of his patient. Dr. Cavilla did not report his conduct 
to CPSA, as required by CPSA’s Duty to Report Self standard of practice. 
 
Dr. Cavilla admitted to the allegations and acknowledged that his actions were serious and 
unprofessional. The Tribunal accepted the joint submission on sanction put forward by both 
parties and their orders include the following: 
 

- Dr. Cavilla’s practice permit is suspended for six months, which is considered served 
given the time Dr. Cavilla was out of practice during the proceedings. 

- At his cost, Dr. Cavilla will undergo a multi-disciplinary assessment to determine his 
fitness to practise (this is complete). 

- A condition requiring a CPSA-approved chaperone for all interactions with female 
patients (virtual or in-person) will remain on Dr. Cavilla’s practice permit until CPSA 
is satisfied the condition is no longer needed to ensure patient safety. 

- Dr. Cavilla must participate in CPSA’s Health & Practice Conditions Monitoring 
program (formerly the Physician Health Monitoring Program) for a minimum of five 
years. 

- Dr. Cavilla is responsible for half of the cost of the investigation and hearing. 
 

 
Resources: 
CPSA Hearing Tribunal decision  
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians, physician assistants and surgeons 
in the province and is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing practice 
permits to those who meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical and medical practice 
standards, and investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. CPSA also ensures the safety and quality of 
medical and diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an independent accreditation program. 
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